
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
 
24th May - Mufti Day 
24th May -Break up for Half Term 
3rd June - Year 5 Black Country Museum 
20th June - Year 5 Parent Workshop 
21st June - Reception Parent Workshop 
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 Uniform Expectations 
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Key Stage One   

Miss Robinson’s Class 97 % 
 

Key Stage Two  

Miss Saville 

Mrs Weston & Miss Wootton’s 
Class 100% 

 

Due to the Year 6 completing their SATS  this 

week we had to postpone this weeks assembly.  

This will continue as normal on Monday and the 

Student of the Week from last week will be pre-

sented on Monday  20th May. 

 

 

 

Well done to all the Year 6 children who        

completed their SATS this week.  They have 

shown great determination, resilience and 

should be very proud of themselves as are we.   

 

 

 

In DT we have been learning about mechanisms. We 
used sliders and levers to make a moving dinosaur page 
for our ‘We are Going on a Dinosaur Hunt’ stories that 

we wrote in English.   
 

Thank you to all the parents/carers that came to make 
our workshop such an enjoyable morning for the        

children. 

Whilst we try our hardest to endeavour that our expectations 
are easily met by all families of Captain Webb Primary, there is 
a few points that we do need to raise. 

Girls and boys are allowed to wear shorts to school in the 
warmer months, however shorts need to be black or grey in 
colour and tailored (not Lycra shorts or leggings).   

School shoes/trainers must be all black in colour. 

If anyone is struggling, please come to the office where we do 
have spare uniform and will be able to help. 

Makeup or nail varnish is NOT allowed in school and children  
wearing this will be asked to remove products using             
appropriate wipes. 

 

 

 

Thank you for all the family members that attended our 
year 4 parent workshop. The children enjoyed preparing 
for their multiplication check in June by playing a variety 

of times tables games and activities. 


